
From: steve kopp
To: Water Draft Permit Comment; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: [BULK] NO FACTORY FARMS IN BUFFALO RIVER WATERSHED
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 4:31:33 PM

Deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. 

This was obviously no "family farm" to begin with, and the approval process that
initially allowed this CAFO was not appropriate in the first place.  

I have lived in Arkansas for 25 years (Fayetteville).  I grow angrier every time our
state government pulls something like this - ignoring and disrespecting constituents
(talking to you, Governor: NO GUNS ON CAMPUS).  

Shame on you all for even allowing this in the first place.

Steve Kopp
Fayetteville
72701
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